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February 3, 2023 
 
 
Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 

Connecticut Siting Council 

Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

 

RE:  Exempt Modification EM-EVER-084-220802e:  Notice of Completion of Modifications to 
Separate Eversource Devon 7R Substation and GenConn Devon Generating Station 
Service Assets, 700 Naugatuck Avenue, Milford, Connecticut 

 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 

On August 2, 2022, The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource 

Energy ("Eversource") provided notice to the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) of its intent, 

in accordance with Section 16-50j-57(a) of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, to 

undertake modifications at Eversource’s 115-kilovolt Devon 7R Substation, located at the Devon 

Generating Station, on property owned by GenConnDevon LLC in the City of Milford, New Haven 

County, Connecticut. 

 

Pursuant to Condition 3 of the Council’s September 12, 2022 acknowledgement of Eversource’s 

notice to modify the Substation, Eversource hereby informs the Council that the modifications at 

the Devon 7R Substation were completed and placed into service on December 19, 2022 and 

all related activities, including the full completion of the asset separation and site restoration, 

were finished as of January 20, 2023. 

 

Please contact me at 860-728-4654 if you have any questions regarding this Notice. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Team Lead – Transmission Siting 


